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VSA NEWS

Christmas Quiz: Thank you to everyone who took part in our
Christmas Quiz, we raised a fantastic £49! The winner of the £10
Amazon voucher will be picked at random from the correct answers
and given their prize tomorrow.

Yoga in aid of the VSA: Not that we are wishing Christmas away, but
just a heads up that in the New Year one of our lovely parents has
offered to run a zoom Yoga session with all proceeds going to the
VSA. The plan is to hold it at 8pm on Wednesday 13t January so if
you think you might be interested please save the date! More details
will be coming out over the Christmas break.

Thanks for all your support this term, we are so grateful and we’ve
raised more than we thought possible giving everything going on.

Merry Christmas from the VSA Committee!




